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Acknowledgement of Country. 

The Rotary Club of North Sydney acknowledges the Cammeraygal people on 
whose land we meet each week and continues to foster friendship and service to 
the community. We pay our respect to past and present elders and emerging. 

“For Good Food, Good Fellowship and 
the Opportunity to serve through 

Rotary, we give thanks”.  

 www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/ 

 

President’s Message:   

Dear Rotarians, 

It was lovely to see friends of Rotary and from our club at the Memorial Mass for PP Russell Grove’s wife 
Frances. I had known Frances many years ago when their daughter Sarah-Jane and our daughter Georgi-
na attended Monte Sant Angelo together. Many a cup of tea did Frances and I serve together. The ser-
vice was a lovely tribute to her and the family. 

Congratulations to our Honorary member Brendan Walsh. Brendan re-
ceived an OAM for his service to radio in the Queens Birthday awards. 
Well done Brendan! 

I so enjoyed Ian Hoskin’s talk at our last meeting and I look forward to 
working with him on a new project for our club. 

 

 

 

The markets are on this coming Saturday so I am sure Jenny and Ross 
would appreciate seeing you pop in to say hello. 

 

Tony D’Arbon concluded the evaluation of the Red Shield Appeal and 
thanked our club for all the support we gave. The day was a resounding 
result. Well done Tony. 

Guest speaker - Ian Hoskins 

with President Toni 

http://www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/


Red Shield Appeal 2021 

 

Shot taken on the day 

 

President’s Message:  continued.. 
 

I am looking forward to the Changeover Luncheon. Please book asap so that we can give the correct 
numbers attending. If you have not booked you can pay at this week’s meeting. The Hon John Howard 
will be one of our special guests.  

If you have not offered a bottle of wine for the raffle please do so this week. Thank you! 

It is with much regret that this week’s meeting will be Doug Garner’s last with us. Doug unfortunately 
cannot stay for the Changeover so we will farewell Doug this week. 

Our guests this week will be the three students from The Cathedral School Sydney who we sponsored to 
the MUNA weekend. They will speak about their experience over the weekend. 

Take care! 

Toni Field  OAM 

Guest speaker on 3rd June  
 

Our guest speaker on 3rd June was Ian Hoskins, the historian for the North Sydney Council.   
 
Ian’s talk about the history of our local area, North Sydney was illuminating and exceptionally inter-
esting for all who were there. With every topic Ian had phots from the North Sydney Councils photo-
graphic collection to hi-lite his talk. 
 
Thank you Ian for a most informative lunch time talk and for fielding questions from the floor. 



Upcoming Events for your Diary  

Date Front Desk & Room Set Up  Attendance  Required from 12:00pm 

 Lily Clarke   

  

Date Birthdays Date Anniversaries 

5th June Denis Booth  Nil 

Date Speaker Subject 

   

17th June Our guests this week will be 
the three students from The 
Cathedral School Sydney 
who we sponsored to the 
MUNA weekend. They will 
speak about their experience 
over the weekend. 

 

19th June Crows Nest Markets  

24th June Club Changeover  12 Noon for 12:30pm – Northbridge Golf Club  

30th June Dementia Café   



Visitors & Apologies for 3rd June 2021  

 

Guest Speaker: 

Ian Hoskins, Historian for the North Sydney Council 

 

Honorary Member: 

 

 

Via Zoom: 

 

Leave of Absence: 

Elaine Newman  

 

 

Apologies: 

 

Philip Brook 

Peter Lulic 

Geoff Pritchard 

Jenny Thomas 

We are grateful to: Rotary Club of North Sydney Supporters 

Crows Nest Markets – Saturday 19th June 2021 

Come along and support all the great stalls !  




